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Thought for the Day:  Marty Larsen Introductions:  Gordon Fischer 

Today:  Norma Bishop, Lindsey Wildlife Museum 

______________________________________________________________________

Thanks to Andy Halperin for printing and 
delivering our bulletin during March. 

Interviews are underway for this Summer’s 
Student Exchange Program with the Rotary Club 
of Tokyo-Kohoku Japan.  This program sends a 
student from each Club to the other Club to spend a 
few weeks hosted by the Members.  If you know a 
college age student who would be a good candidate 
to be our representative, please contact Lance 
Mendes so that they can be interviewed and 
considered. 

Dinner with Rotary International President Ron 
D. Burton:  Sunday March 30, 2014, at the Double 
Tree Hotel 2001 Point West Way Sacramento, 
(Arden Way & Business 80), 5:00 PM Doors Open, 
6:00PM Start, $55 per person (table of 10-$550), 
Choice for dinner: Tri-Tip and Shrimp or Vegetarian 
Soufflé (roasted vegetables in puff pastry). 

Mt Diablo Rotary Clubs Golf Tourney, Friday 
April 11th Boundary Oak.  11am registration and 
lunch; 1pm shotgun start; 5:45pm dinner and awards.  
This event is a 4-person Scramble. Each group will 
contain a minimum of 1 Rotarian.  Cost is $85 per 
person and includes Golf with Cart, Range Token, 
Lunch, Dinner, and Prizes. Proceeds from the event 
will be used to fund the Agua Nicaragua Project.  All 
Registration Entries Need To Be Received By 
Thursday, April 3rd.  See Brian Dutler to sign up and 
for information. 

April 26, Rotary Bowling Bash at Clayton Valley 
Bowl at 6pm sponsored by the Concord Diablo 
Rotary Club.  Join us for a night of family fun!  This 
event is limited to 60 bowlers!  Get more details at 
www.CDRptary.org. 

May 3 District 5160 District Assembly/Training at 
Solano Community College in Vallejo.  This is 
recommended for new members, Board members, 
and Club program and activity chairs.  President Bob 
will be attending and offers to take 3 members to and 
from Vallejo, first come first served. 

Camp Royale and Camp Venture Students 
Selected.  Our Club’s four selections for the Camp 
Royal high school student leadership program are:  
Ms. Frances Wood, Northgate High School, Mr. Cole 
Marshall, De La Salle, Ms. Tess Garner, Berean 
Christian, and Ms. Devyn Brown,Carondelet.  Our 
Club’s two selections for the Camp Venture high 
school entrepreneurial leadership program are: Peter 
Zhu, De La Salle, and Tristyn Baron, Northgate 
High.  See Joe Doherty for more information about 
these two camp programs. 

March Birthdays: Many happy returns of the day to 
the following Rotarians celebrating birthdays in 
March:  Ken Anderson, Karen Lile, Adrian 
Mendes, Donna Montana, and Dick Mortensen. 

Today’s E-Edition features photos of our March 
birthday celebrants Ken Anderson and Adrian 
Mendes, and more on next page… 

 



 

pre-race preparations by Brian Dutler and Gordon 
Fischer;  

 

Club Members enjoy exciting racing action 

 

March 11 speaker Dave DeLong from Boundary Oak 
Golf Course. 

 

and the Rotary computer lab at Monument Crisis 
Center. 

 

 

Upcoming Club Meetings/Events: Plan to attend these Club meetings and invite a guest! 
Mar 25  Bryan Fong, “Human Papilloma Virus.” 


